
 
 
 

 

Summary of the fourth Monitoring Committee meeting 

 

The Monitoring Committee (MC) of the Interreg IPA Romania – Serbia Programme 

ensures the effectiveness and quality of the implementation of the Programme, has 

specific tasks related to the monitoring of the Programme and consists of 

representatives from the two participating countries in the Programme, Romania 

and Serbia. 

The fourth Monitoring Committee of the Interreg IPA Romania-Serbia Programme 

was organized in a hybrid format on the 13th of December, 2023. 

During the meeting the following topics were discussed: 

• State of play of the Action Plans’ implementation regarding the 

evaluations of the Interreg-IPA CBC Romania-Serbia Programme (2014-

2020); 

• the implementation and closure status of the Interreg-IPA CBC Romania-

Serbia Programme (2014-2020); 

• a report about the communication activities performed in 2023 in order 

to disseminate and capitalise the results of the projects financed by  

Interreg-IPA CBC Romania-Serbia Programme (2014-2020); 

• important aspects about the Interreg IPA Romania-Serbia Programme 

(2021-2027) implementation status. 

In addition, a brief discussion regarding the calendar of proposed events of the 

Interreg IPA Romania-Serbia (2021-2027) for the following year (2024), was initiated, 

including the next meeting of the Monitoring Committee and the closure Conference 

of the Interreg-IPA CBC Romania-Serbia Programme (2014-2020), and the European 

Commission representative informed the MC members about the status of post-

2027 programming process. 

To find out more, access www.romania-serbia.net, the primary source of 

information related to the Interreg IPA Romania-Serbia Programme and its calls for 

proposal 
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